
FOI 056/2023 Response 

 

Request 

 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, Please can you tell me what 

training your staff CAMHS have had in gender identity and if learning gained from this training is 

available to new starters.  

 

Response 

 

Currently the Trust’s CAMHS staff have not had any specific training around gender identity. 

 


